CLEVELAND CLINIC

EUCLID AVENUE AT NINETY-THIRD STREET

June 9, 1941

Dr. Fred Rankin 509 E. Main Street Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

My hearty congratulations on your election as president elect of the American Medical Association. I know of no one who deserves the honor more than you.

I hope you observe in the paper that our ball team is again in the lead by four games. Could you plan on coming down and seeing a game or two with Bob and I during the summer.

With very best regards.

Sincerely yours,

C. C. HIGGINS, M. D. Department of Urology

CCH: VLS